
From: Bartlett, Matthew
To: Jenny, Pat (GE Power)
Subject: Acceptance review and question for "Trusted Download Submittal Request"
Date: Thursday, July 06, 2017 3:48:00 PM

Pat,

The NRC staff has received your request for review of the "Trusted Download Submittal Request" submitted via
letter dated June 9, 2007, via GLE-2017-0034 letter.  The document has been accepted for formal review, but we are
not able to locate the referenced submittal under Option A identified as GLEP-00062-R, date June 2, 2014. 

My search in ADAMS revealed GLEP 00060 R submitted 5/23/14 (SPPP) and GLEP-00053-R submitted 6/2/14
(Monitoring Report), but I could not find GLEP-00062-R.  Can you double check the reference and provide some
additional information (title?).  Is it possible this document contained classified information? 

The document is needed to proceed with the review. 

Thanks

Sincerely,

Matt Bartlett
NMSS/FCSE/ECB
Fuel Cycle Cyber Security Project Manager
301-415-7154
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